
MEMORANDUM 

 

October 11, 1995 

 

TO:  ARRB staff 

 

FROM: Tom 

 

SUBJECT: COPA Conference 

 

 

The Coalition on Political Assassinations (COPA) is holding its annual conference in Washington, 

D.C. at the Omni Shoreham Hotel from Friday, October 20th through Sunday, October 22nd.  COPA 

has agreed to allow Review Board members and staff to attend at no charge.   

 

A copy of the agenda is attached for your information.  Please advise Eileen by noon on Friday, 

October 13th if you plan on attending any part of the conference.  We do not need to know what 

sessions you think you want to attend, but a response is necessary so we can forward a list to COPA. 

 

Additional information will be provided to you before the conference.   


